Pittsburgh Regional Transit

August 4, 2022 Contact: Adam Brandolph
412-566-5157 (office)
412-770-7150 (mobile)
abrandolph@portauthority.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - Pittsburgh Regional Transit will close a portion of
Grandview Avenue near Wyoming Street in Mt. Washington on Tuesday, August 9,
while a crane removes a generator and a fuel tank next to the Upper Station of the
Monongahela Incline.

Grandview Avenue will be closed from Shiloh to Wyoming streets, and Wyoming will be
closed from Grandview Avenue to East Sycamore Street from 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. on
Tuesday. Should crews be unable to perform the work due to weather, the streets will
be closed during the same time on Wednesday, August 10.

Driveway access will be maintained for the apartment building(s) in the vicinity. No
changes to the routing of the Monongahela Incline shuttle buses will be required.

The work is part of the Monongahela Incline rehabilitation project, which began Monday.
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https://www.portauthority.org/InclineRehab

